
 
 
Not really; that was just to get your attention.  I have some exciting news to share 
with you! This past week I solidified a decision that I’m going to be moving to Rhode 
Island to work with Campus Crusade back at Brown, my alma mater! 
 
I’ve been contemplating this move for a while, and it’s strange that it is finally official. 
There are a number of factors that I’ve been considering… Perhaps the two main 
motivators are that Brown is in a city (Dartmouth, as you know, is in a very rural 
area for a girl from San Diego), and there is a team at Brown with a number of young 
staff people for me to partner with on campus. I have some wonderful co-workers 
here at Dartmouth, but it has been a couple of years since I’ve had another woman 
or single person who has been working on campus full-time with me.  
 
The Brown ministry has grown and changed quite a bit from when I was a student (I 
graduated in 2002). Campus Crusade has two main ministries on campus, College 
Hill for Christ (www.CollegeHillforChrist.com), which is reaching out to the general 
campus, and Athletes in Action (www.AIAatBrown.com), which is reaching out, 
specifically, to the varsity athletes. Both ministries use The Judson House, a 
ministry house just off campus that I lived in when I interned with CCC after 
graduating. 
 
 
 

Baby Born with Three Heads! 

My Schedule for the next few months: 
 
Now-May 20:  Finishing up at Dartmouth and 

Fundraising 
May 27-July 5:  Staffing summer missions 

project in Yellowstone Nat’l 
Park 

July 15-25:   In Fort Collins, CO for National 
CCC Staff Conference 

July 28-Aug 12: On vacation with my family 
August 19:   Starting date at Brown! 
September 5:  First day of classes 

Prayer Requests: 
 

Fundraising: 
I have less than five weeks now to raise 
about $1600 in monthly financial support—
a daunting number! Please pray that God 
would help me to be diligent in working 
toward this goal and that He’d lay it on 
people’s hearts to give! 
 

Virginia Tech Students: 
Please continue to pray for comfort and 
healing for the Virginia Tech community 
during this terrible time. At this point we 
think that 4 Campus Crusade students 
were among those killed, and this obviously 
hits close to home for all of us.  
 

Praise:  
Our trip to Mexico for Spring Break was 
fabulous. We had a great time, got in 
some really excellent spiritual conversations 
with Mexican students, and found 3 
potential student leaders for the Campus 
Crusade group there. Thanks for praying! 

Faye Jaffee 
6 Timothy Ave, West Lebanon NH 03784 
(603)252-1142 Faye.Jaffee@uscm.org 

CCC Acct # 0538198 
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